

## Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

**Better Never Stops** 

15th February 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of Term 3!

Dates for the diary:

Monday 25th February: INSET – school closed to pupils

Tuesday 26th: Term 4 begins

## **FADS**

The minutes of the most recent FADS meeting are on their way to you today also. FADS are very keen for help and welcome anyone who is interested to join them at their next meeting on Monday 11th March, 9.00am at The Drove.

## Choir & Mums' Netball

These clubs start in the second week back after half-term (week beginning 4<sup>th</sup> March) and not the first as previously mentioned. Please contact Mrs Savage for any further details.

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

I hope you all enjoy a fantastic half-term and we look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 26<sup>th</sup> February.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher







